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The 5th Steering Committee Meeting of the project Mo.Na: “Monuments In Nature: A 
Creative Co-Existence” was held via WebEx, on the 2nd of October 2020. It was 
organised by the European Center of Byzantine & Post-Byzantine Monuments, 
Thessaloniki, Greece (LP in the Project) and representatives from all Project Partners, 
institutions from Albania, Greece, Cyprus and Bulgaria and external experts 
participated. 

The 5th SC Meeting focused on discussing the current state of project implementation 
and expenditures, the forthcoming project’s prolongation, the next steps to be taken, 
the events to be organised, and the necessary contribution by each partner.  

Partners presented their actions so far in the project. Furthermore, it was discussed 
the holistic management approach, communication and dissemination activities, the 
progress of all pilot actions, the forthcoming implementation of Mo.Na’s Workshops, 
all the deliverables that need to be created in the following months.  
 
 
Agenda of the 4th SC meeting (link). 
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